From: Sandra Noonan [mailto:sandranoonan@live.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 10:44 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to DP Murphy Inc Application

To: Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission
Attn: Allison MacEwen

Mr. MacEwen
| would like to formally oppose the application submitted by DP Murphy Inc to construct a Petroleum Station
in Borden-Carleton.

Both Howatt's Tourist Mart and Ceretti's Grocery have been long standing supporters to this community and
another gas station would more than likely be detrimental to their businesses. We need to stand up for our

small businesses. We are a small community and do not need another gas station, so | am not sure how this

can be justified?

| support development in the area but this is not needed and it seems that the proper channels have not been
followed.

| hope that you take in to consideration that the many residents of the area DO NOT support another gas
station.

Thank-you for your time

Sincerely,
Sandra & Andrew Noonan



